
 

John Street Activity 2019  
 

Listed below are the activities we anticipate conducting in the John Street area 
during the remaining months of 2019.  The dates are best estimates and are 
dependent on weather, lab availability, and other factors.   
 

• John Street Interim Remedial Measure (IRM):    
 

o Starting the first full week in November, we will receive delivery of 
materials (carbon) for the IRM at the John Street property.  The 
following week, contractors will begin work to inject the carbon 
mixture into new temporary injection wells on the property.  The 
carbon will limit Volatile Organic Compounds (VOCs) movement from 
the site.  We anticipate being done with the work by Thanksgiving. 
 

o Approximately one month later in mid-December, groundwater 
samples will be collected from wells on and near the John Street 
property and analyzed for VOCs to monitor the effectiveness of the 
IRM. 

 
• Additional sub slab depressurization systems will be installed later this year 

in several residences along Lyman Street.  
 

• Construction-type activity will occur at 80 First Street as Oak-Mitsui will be 
draining water from the holes on site and later using heavy equipment to fill 
in the holes.  Clean soil also will be brought to the site in dump trucks as 
needed. 

 

• Environmental crews will identify potential John Street drip line soil sampling 
locations within about 1,000 feet of John Street. 
 

• Our consultant will be flying a drone near the Hoosick River to take high-
resolution photographs and thermal images to identify potential groundwater 
discharges along the river’s edge.   
 

o Tentatively scheduled for later this year. 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  All of this work will be done under the supervision of the NYSDEC 
and the New York State Department of Health.  There also is ongoing work in the 
area associated with the Village’s sewer project. 
 
Contact:  Victoria Streitfeld for Honeywell Community Relations at 609.218.9460. 


